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Dear Merchant,

On Thursday, March 16, 2017, the Vineland High School Marching Clan will be hosting
the 28th Annual Music in Our Schools Month Instrumental Pops Concert at Vineland High School
South. The concert will showcase students from all of our Intermediate and High School
Instrumental Programs.

In conjunction with this concert, the members of the Marching Clan will be preparing an
Ad Book to distribute to the audience. This book will include information about participating
students and advertisements from area businesses. We are asking businesses and professionals
in the community to promote their business and services through this ad book, and at the same
time support the Marching Clan in its effort to raise funds for its April 2017 performance trip to
Boston, MA. This trip will include several competitive performances by the band.

To place an ad in the book, fill out the attached form and return it to the address
indicated below. Please make checks payable to “Band-Aides”. Ads cannot be accepted without
payment. Also be sure to enclose your ad copy or a business card.

Thank you for your support of the Marching Clan. As always, we look forward to
continuing the proud tradition of service to the community.

Sincerely,

Mr. William McDevitt

Please return ads by March 1* to:
William McDevitt
Vineland High School South
2880 E Chestnut Avenue
Vineland, NJ
08361



